## Dear Board of Trustees:

Peter Regna has concluded his term on the Village Planning Board. The Planning Board would like commend Peter for his many years of service to the Village. Peter first joined the BAR in 1977 and subsequently has served on the Planning Board.

He has brought thoroughness and attention to engineering, architectural and planning considerations to his Planning Board work. He has always sought to uphold and maintain the Village's Historic Register status and the Village quality of life.

We would like to recognize his long-term service while also thanking the many other volunteers in the Village who work on all of our behalf. The Planning Board would appreciate your adding this letter to the public comments section of the next Board of Trustees meeting.

Regards, JoAnn Hanson Planning Board Chair

